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Meetings between the GWUF management and 

agroforestry farmers and tappers 

   

Gunung Walat, Sukabumi – Meetings between the GWUF management and agroforestry 

farmers and tappers was conducted on October 3, 2012, in the Matoa Hall Gunung Walat 

University Forest. 

 

This meeting aims to evaluate the cooperation of agroforestry programs that have been 

carried out in the GWUF area since 2002. Agroforestry cooperation and sharecropping 

farmers in accordance with the contract made in 2002 will be completed in 2012. As for the 

types of agroforestry that are planted are sengon, cardamom, coffee, and so on. 

This meeting also evaluated the sap tapping activities. 
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In this activity, the GWUF gave mango seedling to be planted around the houses so that the 

results could be utilized by the society. 
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